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Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

From: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 1:35 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
Cc: Adam Rankin; Michael Feldewert
Subject: [EXT] NSL_Devon_Mr. Potato Head #623H, #624H, #713H wells
Attachments: AA000152498_MR_POTATO_HEAD_11_14_F_C_623H_WL_P_R6.pdf; AA000152507

_MR_POTATO_HEAD_11_14_F_C_624H_WL_P_R5.pdf; AA000152507_MR_POTATO_HEAD_11_14_F_C_
713H_WL_P_R5.pdf

Mr. Lowe,  
 
Devon asks that the Division accept this email as its request to amend Administrative Orders NSL-
7901, NSL-7902, and NSL-7904 for the Mr. Potato Head 11-14 Fed Com #623H, #624H, and #713H 
wells. Attached are revised draft form C-102s that conform to this request. Below are the existing 
approved locations for the wells and the current proposed surface locations.  
 
Mr. Potato Head 11-14 Fed Com #623H 
 

 Previously approved under NSL-7901:  
 

 
 New Location:  

 
o SHL: 350’ FNL & 2016’ FWL 
o FTP: 120’ FNL & 2178’ FWL 
o LTP: 100’ FSL & 2178’ FWL 
o BHL: 20’ FSL & 2178’ FWL 

 
 
Mr. Potato Head 11-14 Fed Com #624H 

 Previously approved under NSL-7902:  

 
 New Location:  

o SHL: 300’ FNL & 636’ FEL 
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o FTP: 120’ FNL & 1254’ FEL 
o LTP: 120’ FSL & 1254’ FEL 
o BHL: 20’ FSL & 1254’ FEL 

 
 
 
Mr. Potato Head 11-14 Fed Com #713H 
 

 Previously approved under NSL-7904:  

 New Location:  
o SHL: 300’ FNL &  666’ FEL 
o FTP: 120’ FNL & 1716’ FEL  
o LTP: 120’ FSL & 1716’ FEL  
o BHL: 20’ FSL & 1716’ FEL  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Kaitlyn  

 
Kaitlyn A. Luck 
Associate, Holland & Hart LLP 
110 N. Guadalupe Street, Suite 1, Santa Fe, NM 87501 
T 505.954.7286 F 505.819.5579 M 361.648.1973 
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